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Coordinator Comment

By now, I believe that you have gotten the news of our great loss. Dr Stickler passed away November 4. He chose to donate his body to Mayo Clinic, to continue teaching medical students. There are no words to express our loss.

In lieu of flowers, the family has requested that funds be sent to Stickler Involved People. The officers of SIP have chosen to place these funds in the Gunnar B Stickler College Scholarship fund, to further one of the projects he was so interested in.

PLEASE BE SURE TO READ THE LAST 4 pages of this newsletter!!!!

Save your vacation time for July 8--10, 2011. We will be in Milwaukee, WI

DVD NEWS

“Greetings everyone. I've got great news. The 1st film is now available on my website, http://www.sticklervideo.org , for free. 

The 2nd film, "Finding Hope" is now on the same website. -Kim Barwise

Our sincere thanks to Kim and family for all the work put into the promotion of Stickler syndrome. We have a master and will sell copies for $10. We suggest that you view Finding Hope and find your hope. Share it with us.

　

Results of the Get the Word Out project.

Jan got an email from the author of this article. It is a direct result of her hard work. Thanks, Jan! http://www.opt.indiana.edu/IndJOpt/ijosum10.pdf. 
SIP SCHOLARSHIP

Dr. and Mrs. Stickler donated the start-up money for a fund to provide high school seniors, who have a diagnosis of Stickler syndrome, with a four year scholarship. Applications are available on line and due June 15 each year. We had already had two applications for 2011, so please consider making a donation to the Scholarship fund. SIP address is 15 Angelina, Augusta, KS 67010. Applications are on the SIP website. . 


CONFERENCE

A vote was taken at the annual conference and Milwaukee was chosen for July 8-11, 2011. Details will be available in the March, 2011 newsletter. 

Most speakers, from this year, agreed to put their power points on our website. As others agree, we will post them. Be SURE to visit the nutritionist information on our website.

A Small Fundraiser

Stickler Involved People is a participant with TerraCycle,. To make things greener, this company is recycling drink pouches and other foil pouches. Go to the website: www.terracycle.net. As of July 30th, TerraCycle requests that you only send shipments containing a minimum of 500 pouches. If you ship packages with fewer than 500 pouches, they will not credit those pouches to the account of your designated charity, but will process them into new materials and products. Whenever possible, please send even larger (and less frequent) shipments. It’s another way we can all do our part in making this program a big win for the environment.

　
ANOTHER easy way to help

IGIVE.com has sent Stickler Involved People almost $900 since it started. 
As you start Christmas shopping, please remember to start with IGIVE.COM and make some money for us. There are some places that have special offers for IGIVE.COM subscribers. We get $5 for each new person who places an order through IGIVE.COM. So, now is the time to look it over, subscribe, give Stickler Involved People as your cause, and place an order. You are helping SIP and may save yourself some money and time.

STICKLER CLINIC

Patients will need to book the appointment with Sandy Massalski: 617-726-1561. The patient has to pre-register with Mass. General Hospital to give billing information, and to get a hospital number. Dr Liberfarb’s regularly scheduled clinic appointments are on Thursday afternoon 
from 1-5pm. She could see 3- 4 people. 

The patient needs to submit medical records in advance.
The Genetics Unit has a training program for physicians doing fellowships in Med. Genetics. Some of these "fellows" might want to participate in the clinic. 

The clinic is not free, and is a “dream come true” for persons with Stickler syndrome. Please make the call soon. This clinic will not stay open, unless we use it. 

NEW WEBSITE FEATURE

“We have a brand new feature on our web site:  http://www.sticklers.org/sip2/) .
Click the A+ and a- button on the upper right hand corner of the web page and see what happens. 

A BIG THANKS goes to Rick for adding a memorial site for Dr Stickler. There is an opportunity for you to add comments. Please share with us. ALSO< be sure to read the PowerPoint from the nutritionist Rick found to speak at the Dallas conference. Dr Rose had suggested we have a speaker on “Stickler nutrition” and Lori Bryant did a lot of independent research for us.

By now, you probably know that Dr Stickler passed away November 4. There is a place on our website for you to read about his life and memorials. One of his concerns was that Stickler syndrome - "Hereditary Progressive Arthro-Ophthalmopathy". 
was not a household name We talked about this often, but we seldom had a new idea to cure the publicity problem. Jan made great progress in her “Getting the Word Out” program. But, we know that it has to be a group effort.

Now, we are going to enlist you. I was listening to a lecture about going viral, and it says that we need to peak interest, through Facebook, blogging, U-tube or whatever works. Well, having made a living in advertising, I know what used to work best is word of mouth. So, I am giving you each an assignment. Your task is to introduce Stickler syndrome to 5 new people before Christmas. You can figure out what medium works best for your personality. You could print off our brochure from www.sticklers.org or you could tell people that TWO Stickler videos are now free to watch at www.sticklervideo.com or you could share what Dr Stickler meant to you with strangers. You could hire a plane to fly our website over Dallas. You could take out a newspaper ad. Or you could do all of the above.

I get emails all the time asking me how much it costs to belong to Stickler Involved People. I say that we ask for $40 to help us defray costs of a phone line and postage. I do say we do not refuse anyone help because of not paying. If you ever felt that you “owe” SIP something, now it the time to consider this assignment your way to help us increase awareness of Stickler syndrome. 

This was one of Dr Stickler‘s unfinished issues. He was very concerned that kids may lose sight or damage joints, because physicians are not aware to check for symptoms of Stickler syndrome. Let me know what you did, and I will share in future newsletters. We can all do something to honor Dr Stickler. -Pat Houchin

Brand New Email

You are invited to participate in our IGIVE celebration -- it's free and definitely easy. Here's the challenge:

iGive.com is going to attempt to donate $5,000 in just 27 hours to Stickler Involved People and other causes.

For each person who joins iGive using the special link below and does just one qualified web search on our site between Thursday at 9.a.m. CST and 12:00 Noon CST Friday, we'll give Stickler Involved People a dollar. No purchase necessary.

Of course, if they search more (or buy something) they'll earn even more money for Stickler Involved People. Right now, we're donating $.02 per search and a bonus $5 for a new member's first purchase (plus the usual percentage).

Here's where you come in. The only way Stickler Involved People will get new supporters and that free $1 (or more) is if they're invited. Send your supporters, friends, family, and colleagues the following link in an e-mail, tweet it, chirp it, do a Facebook posting, put up posters, shout from mountain tops (you know the drill) and let the world know you think Stickler Involved People is pretty cool and deserves their support, especially since it's free! You can even just forward this page.


This is the link:
http://www.igive.com/welcome/warm_reg_promo.cfm?c=168
The details:
- Offer active between 9 a.m. Thursday, December 9, 2010 and 11:59 a.m., Friday, 
December 10, 2010 (Chicago time).
- New members only (never have been an iGive member previously). All the normal rules of membership, searching, and purchasing apply, our site has the details. Real people only, who sign themselves up. (It's not fair to hire a room full of elves who sign people up, the new member has to sign him or herself up.)
- Once IGIVE has given away $5,000, the offer ends. That's $5,000 to all causes, not just ours, so it's a bit of a race.
- The special link is important. No link, no $1.
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